
To link with our History topic 
we will be reading: Stone Age 
Boy, and A Day in the Life of 
a Caveman, a Queen and 
Everything in Between. 

PE will be on Tuesday (netball coach) and Wednesday — please wear school PE kit on these days. 

Harvest Festival Years 1-3 at Church, Friday 3rd October, 2pm—All are welcome. 

Non-uniform day (chocolate donation) Friday 17th October 

 

Our first Maths topic is Place Value— learning 
about numbers to 1000. 

Our second Maths topic is Addition and Sub-
traction  

We are learning about keeping ourselves healthy and safe as 
well as growing and changing. We will learn about making 

important choices; getting enough sleep; keeping 
our teeth clean; responsibility; and being safe 

around medicines. 

Our topic this half term is The Stone Age. We will 
learn about when Stone Age people existed and what their 
achievements were. We will learn about Stone Age settle-

ments and how people entertained themselves. 

Children compare and group together different 
kinds of rocks on the basis of their appearance and simple 
physical properties. They learn how to describe in simple 

terms how fossils are formed, as well as recognise that soils 
are made from rocks and organic matter. 

We are learning about digital devices—what makes them 
work and how computers are connected to each other. 

Our topic is ‘Eating Seasonally’. We will learn about where 
different fruits and vegetables come from and partake in 

practical work making some tasty treats! 

Our topic this half term is ‘Stone Age’. We will learn to re-
spond to music and identify how it makes us feel. We will 

learn to compose melodies and perform as a group. 

 

No earrings should be worn for school. 

Bring a bottle of water to school every day. 

Children should have a pair of wellies for OPAL and Forest 

School which stay in the welly shed. 

Please name all of your child’s clothing and wellies. 


